
Thank you Mr. President, 

Our delegation would like to reiterate some of the 
remarks that we have made in April’s informal meeting. 

 
The ISU's mandate was settled after an exhaustive 
evaluation in 2010. There is widespread appreciation for 
what the ISU does. Jordan, as a 'previously' mine 
affected State Party, certainly appreciates the support.  

Jordan fully supports all discussions for actions to 
provide the ISU with the sustainable resources. For 
instance: 

 
- The president is mandated to lead efforts to mobilize 
resources for the ISU and we, the States Parties, should 
assist in this endeavor. 

 
- We already have the opportunity to actively be 
involved in the preparation of the ISU's annual work 
plan. The ISU has already aligned its 2015 work plan to 
the ambition we agreed to at the Maputo Review 
Conference. As the Maputo Action Plan extends for four 
more years, we could ask the ISU to prepare a four year 
work plan for adoption at the 14MSP. This would give 
us the predictive cost for a four year period and free us 
up to focus on acquiring the necessary resources. 

 
- Individual States Parties already have the ability to 
notify the ISU about their intentions to contribute. It is 



worrying that it is June and few States Parties have 
done so. 

 
Jordan would also suggests that we keep in perspective 
the amount of money that we are talking about. The ISU 
consumes only approximately 0.5% of global mine 
action funding each year but makes a huge difference, 
particularly for mine affected States Parties. 

  

Thank you Mr. President. 

 


